
Four  Phillips  Murrah
attorneys  chosen  as  Lawyers
of the Year

Phillips  Murrah  is  proud  to  announce  that  four  of  our

Directors have been named Lawyers of the Year on  The Best

Lawyers in America© 2018 list in Oklahoma City.

2018 Lawyers of the Year
Sally A. Hasenfratz – Construction Law

Fred A. Leibrock – Litigation – ERISA

J. Mark Lovelace – Business Organizations (including LLCs and
Partnerships)

Jim A. Roth – Government Relations Practice

The  Lawyers  of  the  Year  join  33  other  Phillips  Murrah
attorneys who were named to the 2018 Best Lawyers list.

Learn more about the Firm’s accolades on the Firm and Attorney
Recognition page.
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